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Dear Parents and Carers,

Proud to be part of

We have had another wonderful week at WBP, filled with creativity, curiosity and community
spirit. Here is a round-up of everything that has been happening across the school:

This week, Year 5 had the privilege of taking part in the
Lesnes 500 celebrations, marking 500 years since the
closure of Lesnes Abbey. The children enjoyed a history
and arts workshop, took part in a group procession to the
Abbey ruins, and even watched a live theatre performance
in the historic setting.

The first week of our annual Arts Fortnight has been truly fantastic, with
creativity spilling from every classroom! This year’s theme, ‘Eras’, has inspired
some incredible learning, with each class diving into a decade from the
roaring 20s through to the bold and bright 80s – and beyond. A special
highlight comes from Year 4, who have been exploring the work of Pop Artist
Roy Lichtenstein. Using his bold and colourful style as inspiration, they
created their own digital self-portraits – with truly impressive results!

🏛 Year 5 at Lesnes 500

🌟 WBP Arts Fortnight – A Creative Celebration!

A memorable experience that beautifully blended learning and culture.

🧠 Personal Development in Y5 and Y6

 Children in Years 5 and 6 also took part in an important personal
development session delivered by a qualified nurse. The session focused on
the physical and emotional changes children may experience as they grow.
It was an informative and reassuring opportunity for pupils to ask
questions and learn in a safe and supportive environment.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.instagram.com/willow_bank_primary/


🏃♂ KS2 Sports Day – Energy, Effort & Encouragement

The sun was shining, and spirits were high this morning as children across Key
Stage 2 took part in Sports Day. It was a joy to see our pupils competing with
aspiration, resilience and respect – the core values we are so proud of. 
A big thank you to all the parents and carers who came along to support and
cheer the children on – your encouragement made all the difference!
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We are so proud of everything our pupils have achieved this week, and there is even more
to look forward to in the days ahead.

Wishing you all a relaxing and sunny weekend.

Warm regards,

Mrs Oldfield and the WBP Team 

🎉 Willow Bank Festival – Friday 4th July

 Excitement is building as we prepare for our 3rd Annual WBP 'Around the
World' Festival next Friday! This vibrant event is a celebration of the wonderful
diversity within our school community and promises an afternoon full of music,
food, stalls and games.

Raffle tickets are now on sale at the end of each school day – don’t miss your
chance to win some fantastic prizes, including a £100 cash prize!

As part of next Friday’s celebrations, children will also be
spending part of the day in their new classrooms, meeting their
September teachers and TAs. This is an important step in
preparing for the new academic year, helping to ensure a smooth
and confident transition.

🔄 Transition Morning – Friday 4th July

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.instagram.com/willow_bank_primary/
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Year 5

Year 4

Year 5 children took part in Sports Day with full
enthusiasm, demonstrating excellent teamwork and
partnership in every race. Their positive attitude and
support for one another helped make the day a great
success.

What a fantastic Sports Day it was for Year 4 Almond!
We are incredibly proud of every single pupil for giving
it their all and showing brilliant team spirit throughout
the day. From sprints to relays, and everything in
between, the enthusiasm, determination and support
for one another was truly inspiring. It was wonderful to
see every child participate with such energy and
positivity. A huge well done to Almond for smashing
the day you were amazing!

Year 3 shone on Sports Day, showing incredible energy,
teamwork, and resilience. They supported each other,
tried their best, and celebrated every effort—true
champions of our school values!

Year 6

Year 3

Larch class thoroughly enjoyed their last ever Sports Day
as primary school children today. A beautifully sunny
day was topped off by a wonderful competitive attitude,
underpinned with sporting spirit!



2 0 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 5  I S S U E  3 3

Our target is over 96%

 Magnolia - 88 % Yew - 96%

 Hornbeam - 95% Redwood - 94%

Almond - 94%

Hazel - 94% Walnut - 93%

Larch -91% Sycamore - 91% 

`
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We a r e  l ook i ng  f o r  Read  w i th  Me
vo lun t ee r s  a t  W i l l ow  Bank !  The se
vo lun t ee r s  w i l l  v i s i t  ou r  Y r  1  &  2
c la s s rooms  and  l i s t en  to  ou r  ch i l d r en
r ead .

I f  you  a r e  i n t e r e s t ed  i n  vo lun t ee r i ng  w i th
u s  f o r  30  m inu t e s  o r  an  hou r  ea ch  week ,
t hen  p l ea se  pop  i n to  t he  o f f i c e  t o
exp r e s s  you r  i n t e r e s t  and  p i c k  up  ou r
app l i ca t i on  pack .

 KS1 & EYFS Parent Reading Morning

Every Thursday from 8:40-9:10am

All parents and carers welcome! 

A reminder that we have our Chance To Chat.

As a school we provide ongoing support for the children’s wellbeing and mental heath to which one of the methods
is they can fill out a form while in school to express their worries. The form then gets placed in the ‘Chance to chat’
box where it will be addressed by the wellbeing team.
We also have an online form which is located on the school website named ‘Chance to chat’.
The children can complete the form if they are worried about something or need some advice? A member of staff
will get back to the child at school.

Please copy the link below and paste in the search bar and it will direct you straight to the form.
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=MvrWB2Z-r0qnuEuN-

giOI1CAPQc0X4RFje43giTliLNUOE5BWUFISE40VjBXODZYRVFITlNXVzZYNCQlQCN0PWcu

School Reminder
Children should not arrive earlier than 8.20am, for Bagel Breakfast club from 8.25am - 8.35am

School gates close at precisely 8:50am. After this time, entrance is via the school office 
and parents will need to sign your child/children in using the screen.
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